
 

Carleton College students attended an off-campus study program at NSU 

On Sunday, 7th December 2014, a team of 13 international students from Carleton College, Minnesota, 

USA visited North South University in an off-campus study program, accompanied by Dr. Faress Bhuiyan 

instructor of the Department of Economics at Carleton College. Their visit to the North South University 

Campus was organized by the NSU Model UN Club, in collaboration with USAID. At first, the visiting 

students were given a campus tour through which they were informed about the different departments 

and administrative processes of NSU. After the tour, an open discussion took place at the PPG 

Conference room, which was enlightened by the presence of Prof. Emdadul Haq, Club Coordinator, Brig 

Gen Mohammad Saber (Rtd.), Director Administration, Dr. AQMA Rahman Bhuiyan, Faculty Advisor of 

NSU MUNC and several international faculty members of NSU. The open discussion was followed by 

lunch, after which the visiting students had a chance to engage themselves in some recreational 

activities before they left the campus after such a productive day. 


